UK faces rare early June snow as temperatures plunge in Scotland
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The UK is bracing for an unexpected chill and the possibility of snowfall as the arrival of a cold front signals a dramatic shift in weather patterns. According to the Met Office, this sudden onset of winter-like conditions is set to affect parts of Scotland imminently, with snow forecasted to make an appearance as soon as tonight.
The forecast indicates that while much of the country has enjoyed warm spring weather, the temperatures in Scotland are expected to plummet, potentially dropping to 1°C in some areas. This weather shift, predicted for Tuesday and Wednesday, will bring a mix of rain and snow to higher ground, particularly affecting Scotland’s mountainous regions. The Met Office stressed that while this wintry weather is unusual for early June, it is not entirely unprecedented. In fact, weather maps suggest that locations like Portree in the Isle of Skye could see up to 3cm of snow, with heavier accumulations anticipated in the Scottish Highlands reaching 5cm by early tomorrow morning.
This abrupt change follows a notably mild May, which was recorded as one of the warmest on record in various regions of the UK, including a peak temperature of 25.9°C on May 10 in East Sussex. However, the coming days will starkly contrast these balmy conditions. The Met Office has warned that throughout the week, temperatures could remain significantly below average—by as much as 9°C in Scotland and 6°C in northern England. This return to colder weather will also bring showers, with some potentially becoming thundery, particularly in regions like Cumbria and Lancashire.
In terms of preparation, the public has been advised to remain vigilant as the Met Office has issued yellow weather warnings for snow and ice across various regions, including parts of central Scotland, the Highlands, and even extending to the north-east of England. These warnings highlight the potential for travel disruptions and hazardous conditions, emphasizing the need for caution among motorists and pedestrians alike.
As temperatures continue to dip and winter weather makes an early appearance, it seems that those in Scotland will have to put their summer plans on hold, at least for the next few days. The unusual weather serves as a reminder of the unpredictable nature of British weather and the necessity for residents to stay informed and prepared for sudden changes.
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